
SB2 Hearing 5/25/2021
Hearing opened by Caisse at 6PM, remote meeting statements and roll-call attendance of board 
members done, Caisse, Willard, Ezell present and alone.

Ezell summarized what SB2 is about, including the new change that it is voted on at the town 
meeting, not in the voting booth.

Cromwell commented on the 16 year history of SB2 voting in Temple and urged discussion in 
the meeting.

Brian Kullgren noted that no petition was made last year.

Ivy Bibler asked what the benefits and disadvantages are, and why it has failed at all previous 
votes.

A discussion among many participants ensued with comments both pro and con.

Motion to adjourn at 6:29, Caisse, second by Ezell. Roll call vote, unanimous.

Meeting ended.


